






 
 

 

December 1, 2022 

           

Dear Community Preservation Committee: 

It is my pleasure to offer the Goodnow Library’s full support of Sudbury TV’s request to 
digitize their collection of local content. As the town’s public library, we fully support 
unrestricted access to information and the preservation of local history. This project will 
significantly increase the material available about Sudbury for all current and future 
residents. Furthermore, this collection is unique; while the library and other agencies 
keep and document local history, the content created by Sudbury TV -- from 
governmental meetings, sporting events and cultural programs -- is singular, primary 
source material.  

The library’s mission is to increase access to material, and appreciates that the digitized 
archive will be freely and permanently available to the public. In addition, Goodnow 
has also received grants for a roving archivist under the SHRAB, and found the level of 
expertise and assistance in managing the library’s special collections invaluable.  

What a wonderful opportunity to enrich the “hyper local” content available to the 
community. The grant is presented as worthy, sustainable, and well-thought out. We 
look forward to supporting Sudbury TV with any resources we can offer throughout the 
project.  

 

Sincerely, 

Esmé E. Green 
Esmé E. Green 
Director, Goodnow Library 


